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Memorandum

TO: SATPAL SIDHU, COUNTY EXECUTIVE

FROM:  Ann Beck, Human Services Manager 

DATE: 7/15/22 

RE: Presentation providing updates on re-stabilization of 22 North program 

Since the implementation of the re-stabilization plan of 22 North, the permanent supportive housing (PSH) 

program operated by the Opportunity Council, improvements have been made inside the facility. This 

presentation will provide a brief update on the work that has been done and steps that have been taken by 

partner agencies. The Opportunity Council and Northwest Youth Services have collaborated with 

community and funding partners to find both long and short-term solutions.  

Representatives from the Opportunity Council will provide a brief overview of the operational and program 

changes implemented since May of this year, as well as discussing the current climate and challenges 

facing 22 North. Northwest Youth Services leadership will also be present to speak to their work with clients 

in the PSH program. County staff representing both Community Services and Environmental Health will be 

on hand to address funding and environmental concerns. 

Please call Ann Beck, Community Services Manager at 6055 if there are any questions. Thank you. 


